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“United we stand, divided we fall.” 

Message from the KYSSAR President 

President Doug Collins 

Compatriots: As I mentioned in an earlier newsletter, I am asking 

all Chapters to start using the Americanism Scoresheet to record 

their activities. The score sheet can be accessed via the following 

link:http://www.sar.org/node/283 . As a Chapter President, I have 

found that this is a great way to keep track of the activities in which 

my Chapter participated. I have requested that a summary of the 

score sheets be included, starting with this newsletter. The idea is to 

encourage each Chapter to get involved and highlight their accom-

plishments. 

As we are in the midst of summer, the opportunities for SAR  

activities are ever present. There is already a variety of items on tap throughout the State. Grave 

markings seem to be the most popular. If you have not attended one in the past, I encourage you 

come out to one and participate. Believe it or not, schools will be in session in less than two 

months. Now is the time to prepare programs and activities to service the youth of Kentucky. 

While we do a terrific job, there are so many opportunities left on the table. 

Don’t pass up any opportunity to sponsor and present a Flag Certificate to an individual, a com-

pany or a government agency that flies the United States flag. Certificates are available through 

the SAR Store and the cost is nominal, but the Goodwill is tremendous. With the July 

4thHoliday just around the corner, this would be a great time to present a certificate. 

The 2014 Congress in Greenville, South Carolina is less than one month away. I look forward 

to attending and representing the Kentucky Society at this annual event. We will update you at 

the State Meeting at Blue Licks Battlefield. 

Our next State Meeting will be in conjunction with the Blue Licks Battlefield Memorial Service 

on August 16. Please make plans to attend, we are looking for a good turnout to this combined 

event.. There are more details in this newsletter. 

Keep up the good work. 

Fraternally, 

Doug 
 

Douglas T. Collins 

KYSSAR President (2014-2015) 
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Americanism/President General’s Reports 

 Large  
Chapter 

 Large  
Chapter 

Medium 
Chapter 

 Medium 
Chapter 

Small  
Chapter 

Small  
Chapter 

Category AM. PG AM. PG AM. PG 

Publicity (Print) 250   50   1000   

Publicity (Broadcast) 300   0   1235   

SAR Speakers 0   600   555   

Multimedia Distribution 0   0   340   

Support (CAR & DAR)   20   220   50 

Youth Programs 480   460   1005   

Public Service 420   1255   300   

Scholarships 610   0   125   

Veterans Support 0   0   0   

Special ceremonies 390   1265   700   

Rev.War Grave markings 395   1370   405   

Compatriot Grave markings   0   50   0 

SAR medal & Cert. (Non members) 135   285   510   

SAR medal & Cert. ( members)   30   0   375 

Nat'l Society Service   15   0   0 

Membership   80   0   140 

Attendance (State, Dist. & Nat'l)   115   75   15 

Contributions to SAR   3000   0   250 

Total 2980 3260 5285 345 6175 830 

As KYSSAR President Doug Collins mentioned in his remarks on the front page, keeping track of your chapter activities via the 

Americanism/President General’s report is a great way to keep track of the your chapter activities. It is also a way to see what your 

chapter is not doing. 

These reports show totals from a large, a medium and a small chapter. You can see that we do different things and that is okay. The 

question is can we do some things that we are not doing now? 

The small chapter has been involved in several community activities and some Patriot Grave marking services.  They receive       

publicity from their local media which has helped them attract new members. Most of their members have uniforms and a good   

percentage of their members attend their activities. This chapter has also done a good job in youth activities--especially in the poster 

contest and making presentations at schools. 

The medium-size chapter is very active with community events and Patriot Grave markings and several of their members attend 

these services. Presentations are made at several schools but they could do better in the youth contests--especially in the poster    

contest. 

The larger chapter does a good job in most of the youth activities and in community activities. They could improve by having more 

members involved in their activities and other activities--like grave markings out in the state. 

Starting with the next newsletter, Americanism and President General totals will be listed by Chapter. If you need help in filling out 

your report, contact the Editor at cescott@twc.com. 
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Louisville Thruston Chapter 

Page 3 

Norb Rawert presents SAR’s JROTC certificate 

and medal to Eastern High School Cadet Rhys 

Raymond.  

You are in awesome company when you are the State President 

and you are out-ranked by everyone in the picture. Here KYSSAR 

President Doug Collins is pictured with Major General Julius   

Berthold, Major General Carl Black and high ranking Navy     

officer. 

Chapter Color Guard at opening day of St. Matthews Little League. 

Commander 

Dan Klinck 

leads Color 

Guard at      

Memorial Day 

celebration at 

Zachary Taylor 

Cemetery. 
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Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 

Charlie Scott presents JROTC certificate and medal to 

North Hardin High School Cadet Hunter Maxwell. 

The Giltner.s (Elizabeth, Andrewand Scott at Martins Station. 

They presented three wreaths at the ceremony--Jack Jouett 

C.A.R. Chapter, the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter and the Kentucky 

Society. 

Junior Murdock presents a certificate and medal to new 

Eagle Scout Brian James Patrick Ford. 

Joe Noffsinger at the Jeffersontown Memorial 

Day service. 
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Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter  (Continued) 

Chuck Scott, Charlie Scott, Richard 

Spencer and Dennis Scott attended a 

Memorial Day Service at this very 

impressive Veterans Memorial. 

Dennis’s father, Major Harold Scott-

KY Air National Guard--is one of the  

Patriots honored on the walls of this 

monument. 

Chapter President Scott Giltner, Charlie Scott and KYSSAR President 

Doug Collins at a Memorial Day ceremony at Jeffersontown Veterans 

Park. 

Charlie Scott, Dennis Scott and John Clay 

Barnett at the Glasgow Highland games. 

At a recent children’s history camp, Vic Bitter started a fire using flint and steel. 

The kids then roasted some marshmellows, added a Hershey bar and Graham  

crackers and enjoyed some tasty snacks. 
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Simon Kenton Chapter 

Esther and Donald Drewry with the Andrew, Scott and Elizabeth Giltner at   

Martin’s Station. 

Tom & Harry Geimeier 

Simon Kenton Patriot Grave marking service Honor Flight at Cincinnati Airport 



Compatriot Dennis Adams, during a time of family    

fellowship on Mother’s Day, honored his brother-in-law 

Brent Stewart and his father-in-law Charles D. Stewart 

with the Veteran’s Appreciation Medal and Certificate. 

Brent is a veteran of the United States Marine Corps, and 

served in Operations Desert Shield & Desert Storm (First 

Gulf War). Charles is a veteran of the United States 

Navy. He served from 1956 until 1962 on the battleship 

USS Iowa and then the cruiser USS Galveston in the  

Atlantic and  Mediterranean Seas. 

Compatriots Geoff Baggett and Dennis Adams visited the      

Pennyroyal Veteran’s Center in Hopkinsville, Kentucky, today. 

This center is a residential 50-bed center where formerly     

homeless veterans to receive a home, job training, and            

opportunities for employment. The center is currently running at 

capacity, regularly progressing veterans through its six-month 

program. 

Compatriots Baggett and Adams delivered several items that they 

collected through their church, Crossroads Fellowship. Items 

included four sets of steel-toed work boots, many toiletry items, 

and a significant cash donation. 

While they were visiting, the compatriots honored two veterans 

who are approaching their final days at the center. They presented 

Veteran’s Appreciation Certificates and Medals to Greg Dulin, 

veteran of the United States Marine Corps, and Keith Hatcher, 

veteran of the United States Navy. 
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Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter 

 Vincennes Rendezvous 

Geoff and Kim Baggett attended the George Rogers Clark Memorial Service at Vincennes, Indiana. Pictured here is Geoff presenting 

his chapter wreath and Kim kneeling besides the tombstone of her 5th Great Grandfather Pierre Grimard. Patriot Grimard,  a   

Frenchman from Vincennes, swore his oath to Virginia then served in Bousseron's company under George Rogers Clark. 
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Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter  ( continued) 

Compatriots of the Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter presented their third Law 

Enforcement Commendation Medal of 2014. The recipient was Randle 

G. Cruse. 

Mr Cruse entered the service of the Kentucky State Police in July 1971, 

serving in Kenton County, Mayfield, and later Trigg County. He primarily 

served in Trigg County until his retirement in 1994, retiring at the rank of 

Senior Trooper. He also served as his post Hostage Negotiator and in Acci-

dent Reconstruction. He was recommended by Compatriot Ken Oakley 

who knew him in law enforcement when Mr. Oakley served ad sheriff of 

Trigg County. 

After his retirement, Mr. Cruse became a licensed Land Surveyor. He    

continues to operate his own business and serve the community in the 

elected office of Trigg County Surveyor. 

Mr. Cruse is also a veteran of the United States Army, having served from 

1969-1971. The chapter also presented him with a Veteran’s Appreciation 

Certificate and Challenge Medal in gratitude for his military service. 

Randle Cruse with Law Enforcement and 

Veterans Appreciation certificates . 

(L-R)) Compatriot Steve Mallory, County Judge Executive Hollis  Alexander, 

EMT Frank Boone, In-Process Compatriot Kevin Stroud, Chapter President 

Geoff Baggett 

Three Compatriots from the Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter presented the chapter’s second EMS Commendation Medal in a surprise 

ceremony at the Trigg County Hospital. Today’s honoree was Trigg County Ambulance Service EMT Frank Boone. The ceremony 

was attended by all Ambulance Service Staff, hospital officials, friends and family, and Trigg County Judge Executive Hollis    

Alexander. 

In November 1977 Frank Boone was hired as the second employee of the Trigg County Ambulance Service. Frank has served our 

community for thirty-six years as an Emergency Medical Technician. He has been a backbone of the Ambulance Service is       

something of a permanent fixture in our community. For the past thirty-six years Frank has passed, on a biennial basis, a             

comprehensive recertification program and completed courses to refresh his fundamental knowledge and lifesaving skills. He has 

utilized and honed those skills on every emergency run or patient transport in which he has participated. Every patient he has served 

can testify that Frank Boone has gone above and beyond his duty to care for the people of Trigg County. 
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Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter  ( continued) 

Lyon County dedicated their beautiful new “Veteran’s Plaza Memorial” in a community 

ceremony outside the Lyon County Courthouse. 

Compatriots James Sumner and Geoff Baggett presented the Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter 

wreath at the end of the service during the playing of “Taps.” The local DAR chapter also 

presented their wreath simultaneously on the opposite side of the plaza. 

Ten compatriots of the Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter participated 

in the annual Cadiz Memorial Day Service, hosted by the 

James Thomas Chapter of the Daughters of the American 

Revolution. The ceremony honored all of the men of Trigg 

County who paid the ultimate sacrifice for the cause of        

freedom in various wars and conflicts since World War I.   

Indeed, the names of each veteran who died in combat was 

read at the ceremony. 

Chapter President Geoff Baggett displays a Betsy Ross Flag and chapter members pose in front of the city sign. From left to 

right are: Jerry Burlingame, Steve Mallory, Geoff Baggett, Travis McCloud, new member Dilly Anderson, Glenn Greendfield 

Celebrating Flag Day in Cadiz, KY 
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Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter 

Gary Tunget, Lt. Robert Moseley Chaper, presents Cadet Quentin 

Jett, Butler Co. High School, with the SAR Bronze JROTC medal. 

The Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter presents JROTC medals at eight 

high schools.   

In 2011, the Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter presented a plaque to the Logan County High School. Names of Cadets who    

receive the SAR Bronze JROTC medal are affixed to the plaque. This year, Compatriot Robert Brooks presented the SAR 

medal to Cadet Morgan Hamilton. On the right, JROTC lead instructor, Sergeant-Major Steven Malnar stands by the SAR 

plaque that normally hangs in an honored place at the School.  .  

Gary Tungett 
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Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter  (continued) 

Compatriots march in with flags at Patriot Thomas Moseley’s Grave Marking Service 

Grave stone and Rev. War marker for Patriot Thomas Moseley, brother of Lt. Robert Moseley. 
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DAR & C.A.R. 

Jack Jouett C.A.R. members Elizabeth and Andrew 

Giltner. They presented their chapter wreath at  

Martin’s Station. 

Great Grandchildren of Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter member Bob Brent 

at the Flags4Vets ceremony. J.T., Charlee and Madden helped set the 

flags at the Memorial Day event held by the Ohio River in Louisville. 

DAR members who attended Decoration Day services at two Pioneer cemeteries 

and the site of Fort-on-shore in Louisville. (L-R)  Priscilla Fikes, Past KSDAR 

Regent Jessieanne Wells, KSDAR Regent Barbara Zink, Bonnie Allison, Jeanette   

Wortham and Alberta Baker. Other societies represented were: The Colonial 

Dames, Daughters of 1812 and Daughters of Union Soldiers.  
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Pictures from Decoration Day Service 

Portland Historian John Owens talks to the attendees about one of 

two pioneer cemeteries visited on Decoration Day. 

(L-R) Joe Noffsinger, Chuck Scott and Charlie 

Scott ready to present Colors. 

KSDAR Regent Barbara Zink presents 

the DAR wreath. 

Bonnie Allison Jessieanne Wells Chuck Scott with   

Alberta Baker 

Priscella Fikes presents her wreath. KYSAR President-

Elect Chuck Scott 
Joe Noffsinger 
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Captain Charles Duncan Chapter 

Members of the Captain Charles Duncan Chapter and the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter worked the Glasgow Highland games. The 

Color Guard  presented colors while accompanying the Clan Chiefs onto the field.  This proceeded the bagpipe units that entertained 

the crowd by playing some of the bagpipe favorites. 

Several SAR prospects visited the booth 

(L-R) Jim Johnson, Dennis Scott, Clan Chief Michael Kerr, 

John Clay Barnett and Charlie Scott. 

Jim and Darlene Johnson. 

We’ll have an SAR booth (table) at the upcoming “Maryland to KY and Beyond Reunion” June 27-28 at St. Catharine’s College in 

Springfield. This biennial reunion began in 1990 to preserve the rich heritage of our Maryland ancestors and their descendants who 

first emigrated to the Kentucky wilderness frontier in 1785. This tradition of sharing genealogical information, research and kinship 

has rotated every other year since it was first held at Nazareth, KY, among sites in Maryland, Kentucky and Missouri. We expect 

nearly 500 people to attend the three-day event.  

Volunteers are needed to work the SAR table. 

June 27-28  (9 am to 4 pm) 

You would be there to pass out SAR information and/or talk to individuals who are interested in learning more about the SAR.  

Contact Rick Kincaid                                                                                                                                                                            

rkincaid@sar.org                                                                                                                                                                                    

502-588-6147 

MD2KY Reunion 

Maryland to Kentucky and Beyond Reunion 

Combined pipe band at the Glasgow Highlands Games 
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Big Sandy Chapter 

During the Memorial Day weekend members of the Big Sandy SAR chapter visited gravesites of several Rev. War soldiers and patri-

ots. Grass & weeds were cut where needed and flags placed. Following is a list of those visited: 

1) Ayres Vaughn located in Floyd County                                                                                                                                                

2) Samuel Auxier located in Johnson County                                                                                                                                           

3) Richard Wells located in Johnson County                                                                                                                                            

4) Thomas C. Brown located in Floyd County                                                                                                                                         

5) David Morgan located in Floyd County                                                                                                                                               

6) Jacob Hess located in Pike County                                                                                                                                                       

7) John Runyon located in Pike County                                                                                                                                                    

8) Robert Lesley/Leslie located in Pike County 

Family stone for Rev. Soldier Robert 

Lesley/Leslie. Standing is a World War 

II Veteran, Elster Lyons who also is a 

SAR member.  

Captain Charles Gatliff Chapter                                                                                        

Knox Central High School 

A few years back, Don Root--a member of the Captain Charles Gatliff Chapter took an idea to the JROTC department of Knox   

Central High School in Barbourville, KY. His idea was to create what is now a reality--Revolution Hall. On the wall of the hall there 

are over 40 Revolutionary War era pictures that students pass every day. In the main hallway, large pictures of General George       

Washington and General Henry Knox  are hung along with our country’s major historical documents. 

Don was also instrumental in obtaining a Revolutionary War history course that is offered to JROTC Cadets. As if that wasn’t  

enough, Don started a “Blessings in a backpack” program at an elementary school where food is given to needy children. 

Compatriot Root was nominated for the Colonel Stewart  Boone McCarty Award which he won. With the cash award he received he            

commissioned a sculptor to create a bust of General George Washington. The bust, which was dedicated to his recently departed 

friend and compatriot Arthur Jeffries, now stands in the lobby of the Knox Central High School. 

(L-R)  LTC Shackleford, Past KYSSAR President Tom Higgins, Major 

Jackson, (bust of General Washington) Charlie Scott, Laurel Jeffries West 

and Don Root. 

Chapter President, Dr. Michael 

Colegrove talks about former 

member, Arthur Jeffries. 
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Honor Flight--Louisville 

Fincastle DAR members: Pricilla Fikes, Keitt Wood. 

Frank Wood, Carol Seales and Deanna Scott. 

John Marshall DAR members: Bonnie 

Allison, Sharlene Cooper, Regent Cynthia 

Buttorff, Judy Cook and Judith Seidt. 

The family of Roy Hunt was at the airport to welcome him home 

from visiting the World War II Memorial in Washington D.C. 

Some of the compatriots attending the reception were: Tommy Jones, Forrest Chilton, Donald Thom, Marshall 

Wilkins, Doug Collins, Scott Giltner, Dennis Scott, Joe Parish and Chuck Scott. 

Veterans being welcomed home.  

SAR members with two of our heroes. 
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Three Rivers Chapter being Formed 

Shown below is a photo of members of the Three Rivers SAR Chapter in Whitesburg, KY. Eight of 13 of the new     

members were present along with Dr. Larry Leslie and Gary Howard. They had a very good meeting wherein approvals 

were obtained for the chapter name and the Constitution and By-Laws. Chapter officers were selected and signatures 

are currently being obtained to petition KYSSAR for a charter.  

Pictured left to right are: Anthony Scott Browning; Peyton Forester Reynolds; Stephen Gregory Amburgey II; Dr. Larry Leslie, (Big 

Sandy Chapter); William Cooper Vermillion; Carl Bennett Banks; Robert Young (Dual with Big Sandy); Gary Howard (Big Sandy); 

Charles Allen Stidham, Jr.; Brent Hutchinson. 

Gabe Brown, a new member of the Captain 

William Arnold Chapter, delivers chapter 

donation of 10 Cases of almonds (120 

boxes)  to the Walton, KY Senior Citizen 

Center. Peggy  Chambers of the center   

accepts the donation. Many Veterans use 

this facility. 

Captain William Arnold Chapter 

At a recent chapter picnic, members of the Captain William Arnold Chapter 

introduced  and performed a “Call to Duty” ceremony for  some of the new 

chapter flags. Several of the members made a donation to purchase the flags 

and then in the ceremony the member gave a brief talk about the flag he  

sponsored. The event was well attended. 
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Triple Grave Marking sponsored by Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter 

Ready for the gun salute. 

The Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter hosted a Patriot grave marking service where Patriots John Bennett, Chesley Calloway and Joshua 

Chapman were honored. Compatriots from six Kentucky chapters and one Indiana chapter showed their support by attending and 

taking part in the service. 

The flags are posted. 

Lafayette members Don Adams and Glenn 

Newman 
Col. Stephen Trigg members Steve Mallory, 

Jerry Burlingame and President Geoff Baggett 

Lt. Robert Moseley members 

Maurice Worthington, Robert 

Brooks and Derick Lindow.  

KYSSAR President Doug Collins 

and Metcalfe President Tom Hiter. 

Indiana Compatriot Ken Gilkey and 

Moseley President Tom Payne. 

Gov. Isaac Shelby members Chuck and 

Charlie Scott fold the flag with assistance 

from Joe Noffsinger and Doug Collins. 
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Big Sandy Chapter 

The Big Sandy SAR Chapter had their regularly scheduled meeting Saturday June 14th. We were honored to have Lance Carter   

attend and swear in the new officers for this coming year. In the attached photo from left to right are Lance Carter; Sam Hatcher, 

Treasurer; John David Preston, Vice President; Dr. Larry Leslie, President; Gary Howard, Registrar; Roger Ratliff, Recording     

Secretary and Robert Young, Chaplin. 

A new member, Frederick James was pinned by Dr. Larry 

Leslie and Gary Howard. Fred James also presented a 

movie, locally filmed, entitled “The Saga of Jenny Wiley” 

and narrated by our member John David Preston and of 

course Frederick James was a star. 

The Big Sandy Chapter has located the gravesite of Rev War Soldier 

Captain Henry Connelly. Pictured (L-R) are John David Preston, Dr. 

Larry Leslie and Gary Howard.  Sam Hatcher took the pictures. 

Patriot Captain Henry Connelly’s grave was found in the Rice   

Cemetery at Riceville in Johnson Co., KY. He was Captain of a North 

Carolina Militia cavalry. He was an ancestor of Dr. Larry Leslie’s 

wife (Lynn.) 



“Let Freedom Ring” 
Friday, July 4, 2014 

The Charles Gatliff Chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution 

and  

The William Whitley Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution 

Invite you, your family and guests to a Bell Ringing Ceremony 

                                   The Location:  Patriot Park, Hutton School of Business 

                                                    University of the Cumberlands 

                                    Our Speaker:  Douglas Collins – President, KYSSAR   

                                         Our Program: The Ringing of the Liberty Bell 

                                                The Ceremony will begin at 1:30 p.m. 

                                             The Bell Ringing will take place at 2:00 p.m. 
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Captain Charles Gatliff Chapter 
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 Now in its 3rd printing!…  

WIDDER’SLANDING  
A historic novel about frontier life in Kentucky in the early 1800s  

By Eddie Price 

A young man loses his job and is forced to relocate. No one is hiring 

in such bleak economic times. America finds itself threatened by a 

world superpower firmly in control of global trade. Money is scarce, 

businesses fail, and the Bank of the United States closes its doors. The 

country will soon be embroiled in another war. This is not present day 

the year is 1811. 

Craig Ridgeway, a 21-year old gunsmith from Pennsylvania, rides a 

flatboat down the Ohio River and settles in Breckinridge County, 

Kentucky to try his hand at farming. Through an accidental associa-

tion with a notorious widow (the past proprietor of a liquor vault and 

prostitution den), he inherits a patch of rich bottomland, embraces a 

nearby family, and falls in love with the abandoned wife of a violent 

outlaw. Overcoming inexperience and hardships, Craig builds a prom-

ising new life, learning how to raise corn, tobacco and hemp. Inspired 

by the Widder's recipe, he and his wife Mary manufacture bourbon 

whiskey, which he markets profitably in New Orleans. A new steam-

boat embarks on its first journey down the Ohio and Mississippi Riv-

ers, ushering in a new economic era. 

But good fortune comes at a high price. The looming war with Great 

Britain disrupts the economy and soon overshadows Craig's life. He 

must make choices that affect others in times of conflict. Will he risk 

everything by fighting on the northern frontier? Will he use his spe-

cial talents as a gunsmith and marksman to help his nation? After 

twice refusing to fight on the northern frontier, he has one last chance 

to join his fellow Kentuckians in the heroic defense of New Orleans. 

The epic battle on the sugarcane plantations below the city provides 

redemption for the young American nation and for Craig, as he re-

turns home to continue his adventure in life with Mary. 

Widder's Landing is a story of life, love and survival set against the 

rugged Kentucky frontier. 

Eddie Price, the author of Widder’s Landing, is a lifelong native of 

Kentucky.  A graduate of Kentucky Wesleyan College (BA) and 

Western Kentucky University (MA and Rank I), Eddie taught history 

for 36 years (31 at Hancock County High School). He also taught part

-time classes for 21 years at Owensboro Community & Technical 

College.  In that time, both he and his students received several 

awards. 

In addition to being an award winning author, Eddie Price is a mem-

ber of the Kentucky Humanities Council Speaker’s Bureau. 

If you need a good speaker for a chapter event contact Eddie Price. 

(Book and contact information on right side of this page)  

Contact 

Eddie Price                   

175 Windsong Drive  

Hawesville, KY. 42348  

270-922-1326             

eddieprice.1954@att.net 

www.facebook.com/

eddieprice.1954  

Book: $28.57 Inc. Tax. 

or Speaking engagement 

 “Eddie Price explores the 

vital role Kentucky played 

during our Second War for 

Independence with Great 

Britain. Widder’s Landing is 

a well-researched historical 

overview of Kentucky’s role 

in the War of 1812, a pene-

trating look into the lives of 

Kentuckians during this tu-

multuous time in the history 

of Kentucky and our nation.”  

– John M. Trowbridge,   

Command Historian  

Kentucky National Guard  

http://www.facebook.com/eddieprice.1954
http://www.facebook.com/eddieprice.1954
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2015 Congress Medal Sets 

If you plan to attend the 2015 NSSAR Congress or if you plan to work at making this a successful Congress and if you receive this 

newsletter this is your opportunity to purchase the Congress medal set. We have a very limited supply of these attractive medals and 

we don’t expect the supply to last. Order now while we can guarantee delivery. 

2015 Congress Medal Set Order 

$30 each plus $1 mailing expense for each medal set 

 Mail ____ 2015 Congress Medal set (s) to me at the following address: 

Name _______________________________________ 

Address __________________________________________________________ 

City, State & Zip Code _____________________________________________ 

Check enclosed for $_________ 

Medal sets can be ordered by sending a check payable to KYSSAR,  2015 Congress  to: 

                                                Charlie Scott, 10703 Boxwood Hill Court, Louisville, KY  40223 
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2015 Congress Challenge Coin 

There will be a limited supply of 125th Congress coins for sale. This is a fund-raising project of the Kentucky Society to help us 

cover expenses for the Congress to be held in Louisville in 2015. This initial offer is for Kentucky SAR members and for those who 

receive the Kentucky Pioneer newsletter--our friends in the DAR and members of other state SAR Societies. 

The coin has on the front side engravings of the two main ways pioneers removed to the area that became the Commonwealth of 

Kentucky. The back side has the symbol of the National Society, Sons of the American Revolution.  

The coin will sell for $10. If mailed, there will be a $1 mailing charge for each coin shipped. For those members who will be       

attending the fall leadership meeting, coins can be picked up at the meeting.   

Coins can be ordered by sending a check payable to KYSSAR,  2015 Congress  to: 

                                                Charlie Scott, 10703 Boxwood Hill Court, Louisville, KY  40223 

2015 Congress Coin Order 

$10 each plus $1 mailing expense for each coin 

 Mail ____ coin(s) to me at the following address: 

Name _______________________________________ 

Address __________________________________________________________ 

City, State & Zip Code _____________________________________________ 

Check enclosed for _$_________ 

Coins can be ordered by sending a check payable to KYSSAR,  2015 Congress  to: 

Charlie Scott, 10703 Boxwood Hill Court, Louisville, KY  40223 
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Congress Lapel Pins 

Congress lapel pins are now available. This is an  opportunity for all Kentucky 

members to help support our society put on a great Congress in 2015. 

The pins are $5.00 each. Chapters can order in quantities to pass out to their 

members. Mail your check, payable to  KYSSAR, 2015 Congress, to: 

Charlie Scott, 10703 Boxwood Hill Court, Louisville, KY  40223 

(Indicate on check for line: Lapel Pin) 

 

 

  

Pennsylvania Fowler * 2015 Congress Special 

Made by master craftsman Darrin McDonal 

$5.00 Donation 

Chapters can order books of ten on consignment 

Individual sales at Chapter or by mail 

Mail check payable to KYSSAR, 2015 Congress to: Charlie Scott, 10703 Boxwood Hill Court, Louisville, KY  40223 

(Indicate on check for line: Fowler) 

Top portion of ticket stub will be scanned and sent to you by e-mail 
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Next State Meeting at Blue Licks 
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Save this date: Saturday, August 16, 2014                                                                                                    

Blue Licks Battlefield State Park                                                                                                                 

10299 Maysville Road, Carlisle, KY 

Plans are being made to hold our next state meeting at Blue Licks Battlefield State Park. The meeting and luncheon will be prior to 

the Sons of the American Revolution Memorial Service at the Blue Lick Monument. Taking part in this event: Presenting a wreath, 

taking part in a black-powder gun salute, leading the pledge to the flag or any activity where you are listed on the program will give 

you credit for the Patriot Grave Marking medal. Because there are several buried in an unmarked grave, you get to count up to five 

towards the fifteen required for the medal. 

Arrangements have been made at the Super 8 motel in Maysville, KY for rooms at $59.00.  Rooms at the historic French Quarter 

Hotel in Maysville are also available.  

We are not involved, but there is usually a reenactment of the Blue Lick Battle right after our service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have a uniform, wear it and help present Colors and Standards at the memorial service.                                                         

Receive credit for five graves on Patriot Grave Marking medal if you take part in the service 

. 

For reservations 

Super 8 Motel 

US Hwy 68, 550 Tucker Dr, Maysville, KY  

606-759-8888 (talk to Sue) 
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Headquarters Renovation Update 

Tile in bathroom Sinks in Bathroom 

Glass wall on second level 

Hallway and trim on office doorways--second level. 
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*New Feature*    Bargain Corner    *New Feature* 

For Sale 

$50.00 

Size: Large 

Contact 

Jon Huffman 

johnlau@bellsouth.net 

Haversack (never used) 

 

Price $12.00 

Contact: Jon Huffman 

johnlau@bellsouth.net 

Leggins 

Size: Slim 

$30.00 

Contact: Jon Huffman 

johnlau@bellsouth.net 


